
City of Port Orchard 
Invitation to Bid  

 
The City of Port Orchard solicits an Invitation to Bid from contractors with an expertise in Water 
Treatment Facility Installation.  Scope:  Install a new package pump station and treatment building that 
will treat water recycled from the existing McCormick Woods Splash Pad.  Project site is located at 3201 
SW Old Clifton Rd.  Deadline for Submittals:  1:00pm on June 24th, 2022.  No proposals will be accepted 
after the above-stated time.  The Engineer’s Estimate is $472,000.  For full information on the 
McCormick Village Park Splash Pad Treatment Facility Installation Project, please visit our website at: 
https://www.cityofportorchard.us/bids-and-proposals/ or Builders Exchange at http://www.bxwa.com/.  
Contact: Jacki Brown, Utility Manager (360) 876-4991 or publicworks@cityofportorchard.us.  Contractor 
agrees to comply with the provisions of Title VI.   
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Builders Exchange of Washington- Friday, June 10, 2022 
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